
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

December Newsletter 
 

Merchandise 

 Merchandise orders will be passed out this week.  I’m extremely pleased with how well the merchandise has 
been holding up over the years.  If any of your items are a surprise, please ask one of the teachers and they will 
discretely pass off the item(s) to you! 
 

Christmas Break 
 The studio will be closed Monday, December 23rd-Friday, January 3rd.   
              Classes will resume Monday, January 6th.  Have a safe and happy holiday!    
 

Email 
 Please make sure you check your email frequently for reminders or changes to schedules.  If you have made any 
changes to your email address, please let me know! 
 
 

Remind101 

            If you haven’t joined our Remind group, please do so!  Type 81010 as your contact number and text 
@studio7s in the paragraph section.  You will then be enrolled in our group.  It’s as easy as that! 
 
 

Costume Balances 
 For your planning, costume balances will be due by Thursday, January 16th.  Costume balance papers will be 
distributed before Christmas break.  There will be a $5.00 fee added per costume if your total is not paid in full by 
January 16th. Families with a balance of $0.00 will not receive a paper.  Thank you for paying in full.   
                                                                                                                                            

Practice CDs 

 For any dancer interested in having their recital music burned to a CD, please bring in a blank disk (CD- not 
DVD) with your name and class time(s) listed and I will be more than happy to make you one at my earliest 
convenience.     
     
 

Calendar- www.studio7dance.com  

 Remember to check out the Important Dates link on the website to stay updated with events at S7!   
 
 

Weather Cancellations  
 Just because local school districts may have been cancelled or dismissed early does not mean Studio 7 will be 
closed. Please check your email and Facebook to see if Studio 7 has been closed due to inclement weather.  
PLEASE NOTE: Classes will NOT necessarily be made up when missed for bad weather!  
 

Keep Reading → 
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Many Thanks 

We have been chosen Best Dance 

Studio in The Daily American’s Best of 

Somerset County Awards for the third 

year in a row!  Thanks for your love 

and support of Studio 7!  We were 

awarded our plaque and certificate 

of achievement by Rep. Matthew 

Dowling, the Meyersdale Area 

Merchants Association, and The Daily 

American. 

    Keep Reading → 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Spirit Week! 

During the week of December 16-19, 2019, please have your 

dancer(s) dress in holiday colors, sparkles, tinsel, bows, 

antlers, etc. and help build the excitement for the Christmas 

break! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

#studio7proud 
 

 

Congratulations to the Studio 7 Company Dancers 

for being invited to perform at the 86th Annual 

Orange Bowl at the Hard Rock Stadium in  

Miami, Florida on Monday, December 30th at 8:00 

pm!  Be sure to tune into the halftime show to see 

our girls take the field LIVE on ESPN!!!! 


